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Construction Notice for Neighbours February 17, 2021

Noise Bylaw Exemption

Dear Neighbours,

We have received approval from the City of New Westminster for a Noise By-Law Exemption to extend our
hours of construction activities on Saturdays. With this approval from the City, we will start our construction

activities on Saturdays at 7am.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We will endeavor to schedule noisy work after 9am on

Saturdays whenever feasible. We will arrange to have noisy work done as far away from the neighbours as

possible.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work on this important hospital redevelopment.

EllisDon & Royal Columbian Hospital Redevelopment

Questions? contact us at RCHRedevelopment@FraserHealth.ca or 604 418-5326.Visit
www.fraserhealth.ca/royalcolumbian to learn more.
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